
 

 

Announcement Regarding the Spring Semester of the 2022-2023 Academic Year 

Our Dear Students, 

Within the framework of the decisions taken by The Council of Higher Education (YÖK) on April 03, 

2023, the decisions taken regarding the Spring semester education process in our faculty are given 

below. 

1. The education will be held face-to-face in classrooms and online as of April 3, 2023, in a 

blended (hybrid) manner. Our university is open to our students, and face-to-face education is 

encouraged. 

2. Midterm exams will be held online.  

3. Relevant disciplinary legislation will be applied to those who resort to abuse and injustice, such 

as cheating, in online midterm exams. 

4. Final exams will be held face-to-face, as stated in the academic calendar. 

5. Our decisions can be reviewed in light of unexpected developments that may arise and 

subsequent YÖK decisions. 

 

Please follow the developments on the web pages of our faculty and departments. 
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